
 
 

 

ANESTHESIA for HOSPITAL PATIENTS 
 
The fee for anesthetic services provided for the removal of 
impacted wisdom teeth by an oral surgeon was eliminated 
as a benefit under the Ontario Health Insurance Plan 
(OHIP) 
It is now the responsibility of the patient to pay the anesthetic 
fee in full.  An insurance form will be completed for you and 
the claim will be made payable to the insured for 
reimbursement. 
 
The anesthetic fee for the removal of third molars is 
$400.00.  The full amount of $400.00 is paid to our office 
before the surgery. Our office accepts Visa, M/C, Debit and 
cash. 
 
If you do not have any form of insurance, a receipt for 
income tax purposes will be issued. 
 
Maxident office number:  ____________________ 
 
Office location: _____________________________ 
 
Dental Insurance:     Y // N 
 
I confirm that I have read and understand the policy set out by 
the Niagara Health System in regards to paying upfront for 
the anesthesia in the amount of $ 400.00 

 
Signature of patient or guardian: _____________________ 

 
 


